From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 10/13/2010 2:57:11 PM

To:  Yura, Jane (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1);

|Redacted _ ‘ |; Redacted

| Redacted

Cc:
Bec:
Subject: San Bruno bill relief - CPUC Data Request

We need further
clarification about the PG&E shareholder funding of the bill relief.
Please respond to the following question:

Question: Explain how the bill relief

amounts and adjustments recorded to the San Bruno Relief Fund will not be used
to forecast uncollectibles for ratemaking purposes and the development of
PG&E's uncollectibles factor?

Thank
you,

Eugene

703-1214

SB GT&S 0464388



